
 

 

Hwy. 36  
Meeting Times 

Sunday A.M.  
Bible Class at 10:00 

Worship  at 11:00  

 
Sunday P.M.  

Worship  at 6:00  

 
Wednesday P.M. 
Bible Class at 7:00 

Remember These in 
Your  Prayers 

Cannon Breeding 
Mitch Brown 

James and Sylvie Conner 
Ruth Cox 

Family of Harce Gibbs 
April Hayhurst  

Johnny Hayhurst 
Leslie Heatley 
Shirley Martin 

Billie McElreath 
LaJuanda Smoot 

Alaina & Ashlynn Vogler  
  

Family of Jacklyn Ancell who 
was killed in tragic accident. 

Nancy Vannoy’s friend, 
Beth Crowder 

Bryan King’s parents, 
Clarence and Ellen King 

Janie Smith’s husband Glenn 
Patti Stennett’s son, Dillon  

Stephanie Gillingham 
Royce & Donna Lee          

Lawrence’s friends Gerard 
and Crawford families 

Jimmy & Billie McElreath’s  
brother-in-law, Steve Evans, 

niece, Erin McEntire and   
baby boy, Declan Lamar 

McEntire and great-niece 
Embrylyn Kiser 

Neighbor of the Melton’s, 
Misty Ake Gutting 

Mitch Brown’s mom, Linda 
Melinda Miller’s cousin, 

Gary Witte 
Families we are serving 

through the Summer Food 
Ministry. 

Welcome Visitors! 
 

We are glad that you are here with us this 
morning.  May you experience the love of 

Christ this morning and His presence   
during our worship. We hope you feel       

welcomed by God’s family at Hwy. 36!   We 
invite you to come back anytime you can!  

Have a Blessed Day! 

Highway 36 Church of Christ   
"I press on toward the goal for the prize of the    

upward call of God in Christ Jesus." Philippians 3:14 

June 13, 2021 
 

Men Serving This Morning 
Song Leader:  Billy Berny 

 
Lord’s Supper 

Tony Thompson, Trent Gee, 
Doug Hayhurst, D.D. Southall, 

Royce Lawrence, Gatlin Broyles 
 
Usher:  Cody Gee 
Usher:  Casey Heatley 
Reading/Prayer: Matthew McGuire 
Guest Speakers:  Luke Tebow and 
Bo Hopkins 
Contribution Baskets: 
Luke Gardner, Johnny Hayhurst, 
Graham Hunter, Jed Thompson 
Closing Prayer: Monty Ellis 
 

Men Serving Tonight 
Song Leader:  Billy Berny 
Reading/Prayer: Steve Ellis 
Sermon:  Greg Melton 
Closing Prayer: Monty Ellis 
Communion:  Randy Chrane 

 
Serving This Wednesday 
Announcements and Prayer: 

Jim Kimbrell 
Auditorium Adult Class: 

Greg Melton 

From the shepherd’s pen:                                   
The apostle Paul addresses a serious problem 
plaguing the Christians of Galatia in his letter to 
the churches in that area of the world.  You see, 
many of the brothers and sisters in Christ had 
'deserted Him...for a  different gospel’ (Galatians 
1:6)!  These were people who had heard the true 
gospel of Jesus, had believed from their hearts 
the message of salvation through nothing else 
but the blood of Christ and the power of His res-
urrection from the dead...but now were falling 
prey to the distortion of this message.  They were 
being taught by false teachers (2:4-5) that even 
obedient believers to this true gospel had to sub-
mit to the conditions of the Old Law of regula-
tions, particularly with regard to circumcision, or 
else lose their salvation.  How could sensible peo-
ple be convinced of such bindings when they had 
experienced freedom in Christ?  The simplicity of 
the gospel of Christ must never be compromised. 
May we always keep in mind the inspired words 
of Paul in Galatians 1:10: "For am I now seeking the 
favor of men, or of God?  Or am I striving to 
please men? If I were still trying to please men, I 
would not be a bondservant of Christ."     

Special Guests this Morning! 
 

We welcome Luke Tebow and Bo Hopkins  to our 
assembly for worship.  These young men have just 

this past week completed the Preacher Training 
Camp (PTC) sponsored by the Oldham Lane        

congregation, and will be preaching this            
morning.  Luke and his family worship at Oldham 

Lane, and he is a recent graduate of Abilene High, 
while Bo is a sophomore and worships with the 
Lawn church of Christ.  Let's encourage these 
young men by giving our full attention to their      

respective messages. 

Bible Class Teachers!   
Please mark Saturday,  

July 24, 11:30-1:00 p.m. for 
the Hwy. 36 Teacher      

Appreciation Luncheon, in 
the fellowship room.  We 
have confirmed a special 
guest speaker, who will 

encourage you and build 
you up to do better and 

greater things as a teacher 
of God's Word!  Don't let 
anything else get in the 
way of your attendance 

and participation in 
this!  More details and 
RSVP list to come later. 

 

Thanks to all who     
assisted with the     

beautiful memorial  
service for our brother 

Harce, and in     
providing the family 

meal for the Gibbs   
family.  "Let a man  

regard us in this    
manner, as servants   

of Christ and stewards 
of the mysteries          

of God.                          
(I Corinthians 4:1) 

His Praise is on my tongue.  Psalm 66:17b 



 

 

Greg Melton:  940-550-2095 
Email:   melton.greg1957@gmail.com 

Tim Mosier: 325-271-0275 
Email: timmosier91@gmail.com 

Church Website  www.hwy36churchofchrist.com 
Church Email  hwy36churchofchrist@gmail.com 
Church Facebook Page  Hwy 36 Church Friends 

 

Do you need to  
access your   

Bible  on your wire-
less  device?  The  
Hwy. 36 password 

is  Acts2:38  
(no spaces and 
case sensitive) 

2021 Budget Information 
 

2021 Budget Total—$275,525 
Weekly Contribution Goal—$5300.00 
Year-to-date Contribution Avg.—$5737.47 
Contribution Previous Sunday—$5878.00 
Year-to-date Actual Contribution-$131,961.91 

 
 
 
 

For Youth 6th-12th Grades 
 

Tonight—1st Summer Play Night!  Food, games and a 
devotional in the Fellowship Hall and Gym from 7-9 
p.m. 
June 25—Youth Fishing and Fellowship Trip from      
10 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
July 26-28—Hwy. 36 Vacation Bible School from     
6:15-7:30 p.m. 
August 6-7—Church Family Retreat at Solid Rock 
Camp near Eastland, TX. 

June 15—Carson Southall 
June 16—Gatlin Broyles 
June 17—Casey Heatley 

 
 
 
TODAY—Special Guest Speakers this morning 
June 26—Teacher Workday for new teachers 
teaching elementary age in July, August & Sep-
tember 
July 11—Business Meeting at 5:00 in Fellowship 
Hall 
July 24—Teacher Appreciation Lunch and Moti-
vational Guest  Speaker at Hwy. 36 from 11:30-
1:00. 
July 26-28—Hwy. 36 Family Vacation Bible 
School, 6:15-7:30 p.m. 
August 6-7—Church Family Retreat at Solid Rock  
Camp near Eastland, TX. 

Happy Anniversary! 
 

Brandon & Kera Gardner~16 yrs.~June 18th 
 

May God bless you with many more years of 
love and service to Him and to each other! 

First Summer Play Night is Tonight!  
 
Jr. High and High School ages are encouraged to bring 
a friend to worship tonight and then head to the Gym 
and Fellowship Hall for food, fellowship, games and a 
devo.   
 
Tonight we are asking parents of youth to bring sand-
wiches and desserts.  Chips and drinks will be provided.  
 
Parents of youth you are welcome to stay or you may 
can use some quiet time!  Either way activities will   
conclude at 9:00 p.m.  

Only 6 weeks away from our Family VBS!  
Monday ñWednesday  

July 26-28, 2021 
6:15-7:30 p.m. 

 
Classes for ALL Ages!  

Bo Shero will be teaching the adult class.  
Next Sunday there will be a VBS flyer with more details  you 

can give family and friends to invite them to come.  There will 
also be a signup sheet for camping décor you can loan us.  

Youth Fishing and             
Fellowship Trip 

 
On Friday, June 25th those 

going to be in Junior High or 
High School starting in         

August, and their parents are 
invited on this trip.  Plans are 

to leave the church building at 
10 a.m. and return at 6 p.m. 

We will have a meal at the fish-
ing location, along with Minute 

To Win It games and Corn 
Hole.  There is a signup sheet 

in the foyer for all of those  
interested in going. 

Summer Food Ministry Checklist! 
 

ß Bring food items that you signed up for the 
previous week. Please put them in the Fellow-
ship Hall before Bible Class.  They will be  sort-
ed and delivered to families right after our 
morning worship service. 

ß Sign up in the foyer for items you can bring 
next Sunday. 

ß Sign up to deliver food to families on Sunday 
afternoons.  Maps are available.  Yeaman’s & 
Conway’s can help you on your first time of  
delivering food. 

Thankful and Blessed 
 

June 1st marked the 8th year that  
Greg and D’Anne have been with 
God’s family here at Hwy. 36.  We 
love and appreciate all that you do 

to love, encourage and grow the 
kingdom of God.   

Eric Dickey from the Children’s Home 
of Lubbock sends his thanks on behalf 
of the children for all the mouthwash 

that you donated.  He picked it up this 
past Thursday afternoon.  He would 
also like us to celebrate with them in 

that they just had their 1000th      
adoption!  Now their goal is 2000. To 
God be the glory for the great work 

done through them! 


